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To Whom It May Concern,

We are writing this e-mail in regards to the proposed organic waste transfer station on Church St, Lidcombe.

We are concerned about this proposal and oppose it on the grounds of:

Increased trucks in the area - There is currently apartment building works taking place in Lidcombe and there has been increased and slow traffic during our commute to

work and our daughter's daycare due to the increase of trucks. The waste station will exacerbate this situation and permanently impact traffic flow in Lidcombe. This is
unacceptable for day to day commute.

Location - the waste station is going to be too close to residential areas. There is plenty of land in NSW that is vacant and more distant from residential areas. Having a
waste station nearby will reduce or stop the increase of the value of homes being sold in Lidcombe, as well create a bad smell. When residential building took place in

Newington it was a joke - there were and still are some places that still smell like waste. We do not want the same situation in Lidcombe. Whether the waste is organic or
normal, it's going to smell.

You need to consider our and many other residents' stance in opposing the building of the waste station in Lidcombe if you truly value and work for our LGA.

Regards,
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